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DATED:     04 DECEMBER 2024 

TO:    WESTERN CAPE REGION EMPLOYERS 

NOTICE:   WESTERN CAPE OFFICES CLOSURE 

 

Dear Employer 

Please note that our Western Cape MIBCO office will be closed on Friday, 06 December 

2024 from 10am for their annual year end function. 

If there are any urgent matters, please contact MIBCO head-office at 0861 – 664 226 

 

The Western Cape Region Team 

---o0o--- 

Registration number: LR2/6/6/1  
275 Kent Avenue, Ferndale, Randburg 2125 
PO Box 2578, Randburg 
+27 (0) 861 664 226 
www.mibco.org.za 


